
ODOT is updating curb ramps in your area this Spring & Summer

U.S. 26 / OR 380 
Curb Ramps (Prineville)

Scan the QR code or visit:
https://direc.to/mrnx
for more information. 

Meghan Blyth 
ODOT Community Affairs

meghan.l.blyth@odot.oregon.gov

We are improving accessibility by correcting non-ADA complaint curb ramps​ on the eastern end of
Prineville. You can expect construction activity at the following locations: 

U.S. 26 (Ochoco Highway) from the intersection of U.S. 26 / Hickey Farms Road to the intersection of
U.S. 26 /NE Stearns Drive.

OR 380 (Paulina Highway) from the intersection of NE Combs Flat Road/ NE Mason Drive to the
intersection of NE Combs Flat Road/ SE 2nd Street.

Construction schedules are subject to change. Check the project website for the most up to date
construction details.  The construction schedule will be updated on the website once finalized. 

Construction is expected to begin the last week of April. During construction you can expect: 

🚧Crews working during the day throughout Spring and Summer.  
🚧 Sidewalk, shoulder, and lane closures with flaggers helping direct traffic as needed. 

🚧 Construction noise.
🚧Possible delays.
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